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South American Indian Information Center (SAIIC) 
P.O. Box 7550, Berkeley, California 94707 - USA 
Phone 415-521-2779 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
Thank you for your continued support. 

who are reading the SAIIC Newsletter for the first time. 
This issue of the newsletter is larger and more diverse than 

previous ones. We hope you find it informative. Our goal is to 
facilitate the exchange of information among all those interested 
in Indian issues in South, Central, and North America by pro­
viding summaries in English of news we receive from non-English-speaking areas of the 
Americas. The SAIIC Newsletter is the result of a collaborative effort by many people. 
Our strength lies in bringing together a diversity of issues and styles that represent 
the range of our personal experiences, in order to increase the understanding of indi­
genous issues in the Americas. 

If you know others who would be interested in the SAIIC Newsletter, please pass 
this one on or make copies and pass them around. Thanks. 

SAIIC relies on the contributions of its members and friends. Your 
support is needed and greatly appreciated to assist us in continuing our 
newsletter, publications, radio program, and sponsoring the visits of 
South American Indians. 

All contributions, which are tax deductible, will go directly to 
furthering SAIIC's work. Checks should be made out to The American 
Friend's Service Committee/South American Indian Information Center and 
sent to P.O. Box 7550, Berkeley, CA 94707. 

For more information about SAIIC's work and the projects we are 
planning, please write us or call: (415) 521-2779 or 527-5687. 

1H'Check your mailing label. If it has an 11M, 11 this will be your 
last newsletter until we receive your subscription. 

Sincerely, 
The SAIIC Committee 
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